Minutes of Imboden Area Charter School 

The regular November Meeting was rescheduled due to illness and held at 6:00 PM, Monday, December 6, 2021 at Imboden Area Charter School, 605 West Third Street, Imboden, Arkansas.

Board members present were Shea Flanery, Blake Clements, Scott Rorex and George Morris.  Director Matthew Wells was also present.
 
President George Morris Presiding:

Director Matthew Wells’ report:

· Current enrollment figures are at 54.
· Mr. Wells reported that the after school tutoring program was going very well with consistent attendance.

· All events that the PTO typically coordinates including Breakfast with Santa have been cancelled due to the Covid 19 pandemic.

· The Stubbs Family is providing a catered dinner for all students at IACS on December15th.   

· The PTO is also gathering supplies for backpacks to go out over the upcoming holiday breaks.

· Arrangements have been made with APSRC to provide board members with an additional 3 hours of training to fulfill the annual requirements.  Training will be provided via an APSRC produced Youtube video.

· Mr. Wells explained to the board that building landlord, Danny Holder, had made mention of selling the buildings to the school.  No dollar figure has been discussed, but the possibility of owning the buildings appears to be coming to fruition.






Consent Agenda:

Motion made by George Morris and seconded by Shea Flanery to approve the consent agenda. Motion passed 4 to 0.


Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm.




________________________ 						__________
Scott Rorex, Secretary							Date




